

LOOKING AHEAD...

A weekly look at news and events in Gibraltar.



The Spring Primary Election will be held on Tuesday, February 16, 2021. Polls will be open from 7 am - 8 pm and are located in the Gibraltar Town Center (4097 Main Street).

State offices to be elected include State Superintendent of Public Instruction. Locally, the ballot includes the Gibraltar School Board.

Voters may register to vote at their polling place on election day. All voters must provide **Proof of Residence** when registering to vote. Information about Wisconsin's Photo ID law and acceptable forms of photo idea can be viewed **here**.



Upcoming Meetings

Special Meeting Street Lighting and Sidewalk Assessment

WED. 2/24 AT 6 PM

The Town Board will hold a special meeting on Wednesday, February 24 at 6 pm regarding the special assessment for the street lighting and sidewalk projects.

More information is available on the Town website:

https://gibraltarwi.gov/townprojects/streetlight-plan-projectupdates/

Harbor Commission - Cancelled 2/17

Airport Commission - Cancelled 2/19

Meetings are held at the Gibraltar Town Center and available online via Zoom. See individual agendas for Zoom login information.

Be Involved!

Terms for members of the Gibraltar Harbor Commission and Parks & Lands Committee will expire this spring. More information can be found on the Town website.

Stay up to date! Subscribe to our "News & Notifications" email and text alerts for agenda postings and town news updates.

Visit https://gibraltarwi.gov/subscribe-to-updates/ or call the office at 868-1714.



